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It was lovely to welcome back the Class of 2023 at our Presentation Evening at the end of 
November to collect their GCSE exam certificates as well as awards nominated by their 
teachers for academic achievements. Tutors gave some humorous and heartfelt speeches 
recounting their years with their tutor groups, many of whom had taken them through from 
years seven to eleven. After the speeches and presentations, guests were treated to an 
amazing spread kindly put on by the Friends of LVC.  
 

You may have spotted LVC students walking through the village and local countryside during 
our annual sponsored walk the following day. It was great to have the whole school involved 
on the 12-kilometre route fundraising for the Friends of LVC. With the fancy dress theme of 
‘At the Movies’, students and staff made an amazing effort and made the walk that bit more 
colourful. Friends volunteers did a fantastic job of marshalling the route. We are very grateful 
for the support of this amazing group of parents/carers and community members to enhance 
and enrich LVC students’ educational experiences.  
 

The autumn term has seen a fantastic array of arts events and activities. Platform 23 
exhibition at Michaelhouse Café in Cambridge showcased wonderful artwork from our 
students alongside pieces from all Trust secondary schools. We hosted a Year 2 singing 
festival involving our feeder primary schools, which also included a performance from our 
choir, Linton Voices. Students taking Dance as an option were also involved on a trip to 
Dance East to develop their theatre technical skills and work with professional dance 
companies in some intensive workshops. Lots of students across all year groups were 
involved in our Christmas Arts Showcase.  
 


